
 

 

 
 

 MILFORD POLICE DEPARTMENT MEMO 

  
 

 

TO:  City Clerk Joanne Rohrig 

 

FROM: Chief Keith L. Mello 

 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Police Commission meeting for 11/13/18 

 

DATE: November 9, 2018  

 

Please be advised that the November 13, 2018 Police Commission meeting has been cancelled.  

Our next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 10, 2018at 7 pm at Police 

Headquarters. 

 

 

KLM/mk 
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